
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 Thank you all for your continued prayers for our deputation ministry and 

future church plant in Butte, Montana.  I hope you all had a great Christmas and New 

Year.  Our family stayed very busy as I am sure many of you did.  We are looking 

forward to speaking in many churches in the 2018 year. 

 I would ask that you continue praying that God will open the doors for 

churches to share our ministry with.  In that, we look forward to the day that I can 

leave my job and go full time on deputation.  We are very grateful for the 

opportunities that God has allowed for us so far, and we know He is only getting 

started. 

 January is our busiest month so far with meetings, and we have also 

scheduled more meetings than any other month.  God is at work!  We have meetings 

scheduled throughout North Carolina, Tennessee, Mississippi, and Montana so far for 

this year.  We look forward to these meetings and more that God has in store for us. 

 

Thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently: 

1/5-1/7 Freeman Street Baptist Church Winston-Salem, NC 
1/14 Westside Baptist Church Lexington, NC 

 

Thank you to the following churches for voting to support us recently: 

 Freeman Street Baptist Church Winston-Salem, NC 
 

 

 I thank you for your continued support as we work toward what God has in 

store for us in this ministry of deputation.  We can’t wait to see how God moves on 

the hearts of individuals and churches for Christ!  The people of Butte need the 

Gospel.  Continue to pray with us as we go!   

 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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